

TAVERHAM NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN STEERING GROUP
MEETING TO BE HELD IN SUITE 1 AT VILLAGE HALL
WEDNESDAY 17TH JANUARY 2018

A G E N D A

Welcome and Apologies

Minutes of the Meeting of 13th December and Matters Arising

Outstanding Declaration of Interest forms & Skills Audit - to be collected from Janet Dave John Chris & Janice to be handed over to the Clerk of the Parish Council.

Logo Designs - Margaret

New Government Legislation - new requirement for N.P. groups to be contacted by District Council with regard to planning applications as soon as received - Query - Parish Council rules and requirement for advising when planning applications are in (for N.P. Group and Residents?)

Planning Dates for Community Consultations - Brenda to Report availability
Costings for Posters, flyers, banners etc - Sue

Stakeholder Mapping - All to bring lists and areas of personal interest prepared to pursue.
To include discussion on what our Aims & Visions Actually mean in real terms so we can answer any queries confidently.

Consultant's Brief - Draft

Planning N.P. General Meetings after March and planned dates available for walk-about by committee members able to participate - please can we all bring our diaries to confer - Rosemary and Hazel please can you give me some idea of your availability for our general meetings. Brenda to advise on times and availability.

Any Other Business - If members know they wish to raise a matter please could you advise me prior to the meeting to enable proper scheduling and discussion. Thank you.

